Group Information Session info

Upcoming group information sessions for Evergreen's Masters in Public Administration (MPA) program will be held in downtown Olympia at the Olympia Timberland Library at 313 8th Ave. SE (corner of 8th and Franklin) on:

· Tuesday, January 12 from 6:00 to 7:00 pm (this is the final session before the 2/16/2010 priority application deadline; our next information session will not be offered again until late summer 2010)
A representative from the MPA program will discuss our curriculum, admissions requirements, program costs, financial aid, and other information you need to decide whether the program is right for you. No need to RSVP — just show up!
{FYI group information sessions are typically held approximately once every 6 weeks from August through January on weekday evenings in a downtown Olympia location (such as the Olympia Center or the downtown Olympia branch of the Timberland Library).

If you cannot attend a session or if you have questions:

For information about the Public/Non Profit Administration and Public Policy concentrations, contact Randee Gibbons, Assistant MPA Director, at (360) 867-6554.

For information about the Tribal Governance concentration, contact Assistant MPA Director Maggie McCarty at (360) 867-6202.

